

Headteacher: Mr Philip Lloyd

13 September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

North Birmingham Academy's Science department invites all Year 9 pupils to attend a trip to London Science Museum and National History Museum on Wednesday 27 September. Students are required to be in school no later than 8:00am to register for a prompt departure.

Whilst in London we will first visit the Science Museum where students will be given the opportunity to pick an idea for their science fair project later in the year. They will then have lunch, students are expected to bring a packed lunch, and those entitled for free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch.

We will then move on to the National History Museum, a short walk away from the Science Museum. Students should wear school uniform, however footwear should be comfortable.

Staff and students will leave London at 4:00pm and aim to return back to NBA for approximately 6.30pm.

Please indicate below if your child will be taking up this wonderful opportunity to enrich their science learning and return no later than **20 September 2017** to their form tutor. The trip will cost £15 which is payable through Parent Pay. Any students who have not paid by 20 September 2017 will not be joining us on the visit.

Yours	since	relv











